
MTP seminar 
16-18 February 2010 

 
We have forwarded mails to all our associate 
members with all program details. If you have not yet 
received, kindly contact us at employers@fncci.org, or 
Tel no. 014262061/014262218 to Ms Asmita Poudel. 
Seats are limited. Please ensure your nomination as 
soon as possible. Confirmation of registration will be 
on first come first serve basis. 


